
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Personnel Board 
Regular Meeting 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of Personnel Board scheduled to be held on 
Wednesday, August 7, 2024 at 9:00 a.m in North Corporation Yard Wrangler Room, 
9191 E San Salvador Dr, Scottsdale, Arizona has been cancelled. 

 


